
Comments to the “Third Party Advertising Motion” by 

Jim Schilling, KG4JSZ, Vice Director – Southeastern 

Division 

I am concerned with the type of advertising that this motion may allow given that it states: 

“ARRL staff is immediately authorized and directed to solicit and accept advertising of 

any form — including print, digital and sponsorships — from non-Amateur Radio 

advertisers, excluding pornography, criminal, and fraudulent enterprises.” 

My main concern is that no guidance is provided as to the advertising that will be run and what 

message it will say about the organization.  Are we selling out for a few bucks? 

The following is advertising, from another organization‘s magazine, that I suspect would be 

targets of our current members. My hope is this is not the intent of this motion. 

  







































 


